

May 21, 2013

Eugene Water & Electric Board 500 East 4th Avenue Eugene, OR 97440

Dear EWEB Friends:

Friends of Trees is entering a very exciting time of growth and are grateful to be sharing it with friends like you. Thank you so much for your April 25, 2015 donation of \$2,500. Your support means a great deal to us.

Your donation this year is helping us plant more trees than ever before in Portland, Vancouver, Beaverton, Eugene, Springfield, Salem and many other communities. We're making cleaner air and cleaner water for everyone, improving neighborhood livability and introducing neighbors to each other. We're restoring stream-sides, planting along bike paths, and helping to make new parks throughout the region. Thanks to volunteers and donors like you, we're making a difference where we live.

Our 2012-2013 Eugene Planting Season ended with great success and thanks to volunteers and donors like you the Eugene branch of Friends of Trees has planted 235 street and yard trees and 397 native trees and shrubs! Add this to the 450,000 trees and shrubs we've planted in our 24 year history and you can see that we're making a real transformation in the urban forest around us. We know there is great empowerment when people come together to make their neighborhoods greener and we are honored to be a part of that process.

Thank you again for your dedication and commitment to our work. Your involvement is making a direct difference in your community. Please know that we will always strive to make sure that your investment in us is something that makes you feel proud.

Sincerely,

Scott Fogarty
Executive Director

Friends of Trees

Lance, thanks so much for EWEBS

support! Looking forward to future

collaborations, Best,

sufferbe

Erik Burke
Eugene Director
Friends of Trees

We affirm that no goods or services were provided in return for this contribution.

Please keep this letter for your tax records.

